Drainage District #23 November 20, 2007

9:00 a.m. Continuation of Public Hearing Drainage Ditch #23 Re: Branch Tile Improvements.

The Board of Supervisors convened as the Board of Trustees for Drainage District #23 at 9:00 a.m. to continue the public hearing regarding branch tile improvements from the September 25, 2007 meeting. Rick Hopper, Mike Houchins, Scott Rinehart and Pam Virelli attended this drainage session.

After discussion, motion was made by Swanson, seconded by Chalstrom to deny the proposed plan from Richard A. Hopper, drainage engineer from Jacobsen-Westergard & Assoc, Estherville, IA. Motion carried.

Motion by Matthews, seconded by Swanson to close the Drainage Ditch #23 session. Motion carried.

The Board of Supervisors recessed D.D. #23 at 10:10 a.m.